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Press release June 25, 2019

Interim report for the second quarter of 2019 -
change of date

ProfilGruppen changes the date for release of Interim Report for the second quarter of 2019 to
Thursday 29, 2019, 14.00 CET. The reason is that the company changed ERP system in May. The
implementation of the new ERP system was very successful and went according to plan.

The coming interim closing will be the first made in the new system, which results in a lot of
extra work. Because of this we have chosen to postpone reporting until after the holiday season.
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For more information, please contact
Per Thorsell, President and CEO

Mobile: 070-240 78 40
per.thorsell@profilgruppen.se

This information is of the type that ProfilGruppen AB (publ) is obligated to disclose in accordance with the Nasdaq Stockholm:s requlation
for issuers. The information was issued through Per Thorsell for publication on June 25, 2019 at 15:00 CET.

Current information and photographs for free publication are available at www.profilgruppen.se
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